04 October 2010

Delships, led by Dave Elton, has supported and served our yachts since
2005 and on a near yearly basis. During these past 5 years, levels and depth
of service have increased commensurately with our ever increasing
demands. This company have a wholehearted appreciation of the often but
typical obscure requests and needs; as a result of diverse business interests
and extensive connections within South Africa and beyond, they are able to
deliver. | have no qualms to a point of being adamant that other yachts
should employ the services of Delships when visiting South Africa, we
certainly look forward to future collaborations when visiting South Africa.

Anon,
Captain,
Large Exploration Yacht




